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15/01/2020  15:01:562019/6041/P OBJ Mr S Hines I live a few doors from this property and I am concerned abou the possibility of additional noise once the 

outdoor terrace is completed. Increasingly people are using their garden amd balconies as outdoor beer 

gardens which result in noise disturbance to neighbours. There is also the additional disturbance and dirt from 

the building process - something we have had to endure for many years with the flats near the railways, the 

new developments on Iverson Road that replaced the tyre fitting company and the garden centre and of 

course the school on Maygrove Road.
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